
 
 

NOTICE OF STUDY COMPLETION 
6th Line Interchange Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 

 
The Town of Innisfil has completed a Class 
Environmental Assessment (EA) for a proposed 
interchange at 6th Line and Highway 400.  
The 6th Line Interchange project was completed as a 
Schedule C project under the Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment (2007) process, as 
amended in 2011 and 2015.   
 
The study recommendations are documented in an 
Environmental Study Report (ESR) that is now 
available for public review. The ESR describes the 
project need and justification, existing environmental 
conditions, recommended plan and mitigation 
measures for the study.  

 
 
 

A copy of the ESR is available for public review at the following locations: 
 

Town of Innisfil 
Town Hall –Clerk’s Office 
2101 Innisfil Beach Road 
Innisfil, Ontario L9S 1A1 

Tel: 705-436-3710 
Mon – Fri 8:30 am to 4:30 pm 

Innisfil IdeaLAB & Library 
Lakeshore Branch 

967 Innisfil Beach Road 
Innisfil, Ontario L9S 1V3 

Tel: 705-431-7410 
Tue-Fri – 9:30am to 9:00pm 
Sat – 10:00am to 5:00pm 

Sun – 1:00pm to 5:00pm 
 
The ESR is also available for public review on the Town’s website at 
https://innisfil.ca/living/newconstruction/EnvironmentalAssessments/6thlineinterchange. 
The public review period begins on January 31, 2017.  
 
We invite you to read the report and direct written comments no later than March 1, 2016 to: 
 
Jessica Jenkins, P. Eng. 
Project Manager 
Town Of Innisfil 
2101 Innisfil Beach Road 
Innisfil, Ontario L9S 1A1  
Tel: 705-436-3740 ext. 3224 
Toll Free: 1-888-436-3710 
jjenkins@innisfil.ca  

Steve Taylor, P. Eng. 
Consultant Project Manager 
BT Engineering  
586 Eglinton Avenue East 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1P2 
Tel: 1 (416) 488-5353 
Toll Free: 1-855-228-4813 
steven.taylor@bteng.ca 

 
 
 



If there are any concerns regarding this project which cannot be resolved in discussion with the 
Town, a person or party may request that the Ministry of Environment and Climate Change 
(MOECC) make an order for the project to comply with Part II of the Environmental Assessment 
Act (referred to as a Part II Order), which addresses individual environment assessments. 
Requests may be received by the Minister and Director of the Environmental Approvals Branch 
of the MOECC (at the addresses noted below) prior to March 1, 2017. A copy of the request 
must also be sent to the Town contact noted above. If there are no requests received within the 
30-day review period, the project will receive environmental clearance. Subsequently, the 
project may proceed to design and construction, dependent on available funding. 
 
The Honourable Glen R. Murray 
Minister of the Environment and Climate Change 
Floor 11, 77 Wellesley Street West 
Toronto, ON M7A 2T5 
 

Director, Environmental Approvals Branch 
Ministry of the Environment and Climate Change 
135 St. Clair Avenue West, 1st Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4V 1P5 
 

This notice issued January 31, 2017. All information will be collected in accordance with the 
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (2009). With the exception of personal 
information, all comments will become part of the public record. 


